Madam Chair and Members of the Subcommittee on Childcare Access and Affordability,

My name is Theresa Peplinski and I have been a licensed family child care provider in Rochester for almost 17 years. I am offering testimony in regard to HF3015. I support this bill and ask you to support it as well.
 
Correction orders are to be displayed in a provider’s home for 2 years after the infraction. Since the 2017 legislation that will place all correction orders online, there is no longer a need to post in the child care home. Additionally, posting a correction order for 2 years is a “Scarlet letter” and punitive in nature. Many correction orders are issued for minor offenses that are corrected long before the correction order letter even arrives in the mail at the provider’s home. Then the provider has to post for 2 years.

Sincerely,
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Theresa Peplinski
3813 Stone Point Dr NE
Rochester, MN 55906
507-529-7639

